
9. SHORTLAND STREET: BUS STOP

The Area Engineer sought the Board’s approval to relocate the bus stop in Shortland Street by the
entrance to the Aranui High School.

The Board resolved:

1. That the existing ‘bus stop 8am-4pm Monday to Friday’ on the north-east side of Shortland
Street commencing at a point 101 metres north west of McHaffies Place and extending in a
north-westerly direction for a distance of 30 metres, be revoked.

2. That a ‘bus stop 8am-4pm Monday to Friday’ be installed on the north-east side of Shortland
Street commencing at a point 88 metres north-west of McHaffies Place and extending in a
north-westerly direction for a distance of 28 metres.


